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Contact: Susan Schorr 

Head, Special Initiatives Division 

 
ITU Field Offices 

Telephone: +41 22 730 5638  

Telefax: +41 22 730 5484  

E-mail: girlsinict@itu.int 

 

 

Subject: A bright Future in ICTs Opportunities for a New Generation of Women Report 

  

Dear  Jennifer, 

Further to our meeting held in New York on Monday 5 March, I am pleased to send you two (2) copies of 

the Report entitled “A bright Future in ICTs Opportunities for a New Generation of Women”. 

You may also find this report on the girls in ICT Portal at: http://girlsinict.org/trends-analysis-and-

profiles/bright-future-icts-opportunities-new-generation-women. It will soon be available on the Portal in 

all six official ITU languages. 

I look forward to continuing the fruitful cooperation between ITU and UN Women. 

Yours sincerely, 

[Original signed] 

Susan Schorr 

Head, Special Initiatives Division 

Annexes: (2) 
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